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Director-General

13 NOV 2013

Dear Mr. Abu-Ghazaleh,

I would like to thank you for your letter of 3 October 2013, in which you enclosed
a copy of your discussion paper together with your address to the WTO Public Forum.
I look forward to reading this paper with interest and I will ensure that it is circulated to
the relevant WTO staff for their information.

With my kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

hobold e

Roberto Azevédo

Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh

Chairman and CEO
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